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The City of 
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Accessible 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Houston is taking a proactive step by expanding access to menstrual care products at 
over 30 of its city-run buildings.  
 
The city buildings will include multi-service centers and other places where Houston Health 
Department provides services for the most vulnerable groups. Council Member Abbie Kamin 
originally introduced the proposal as an amendment to the FY 2024 budget. 

This amendment was withdrawn after Mayor Sylvester Turner agreed to have Houston Heath 
Department work out the logistics to implement the plan. 

Implementation of this plan is expected to start within a few months. Click here to read the whole article. 

 

If you support this idea at the state level, reach out to your 
representative to voice your opinion on HB 4199. 
 
• Find your representative here:  https://wrm.capitol.texas.gov/home.  

• Sample Advocacy Letter 
 

 

https://www.msn.com/en-us/news/other/houston-will-place-feminine-hygiene-products-in-some-city-run-buildings-to-fight-period-poverty/ar-AA1cgxDj
https://capitol.texas.gov/BillLookup/History.aspx?LegSess=88R&Bill=HB4199
https://wrm.capitol.texas.gov/home
https://tnzdatafeed.azurewebsites.net/Documents/PPPressReleases/Period%20Partner%20Advocacy%20Letter.pdf
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